
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   
 

 

Local Plan 
From: 
To: 
Subject: Proposed Submission Version Local Plan and the Fourth Local Transport Plan dated 25th march 2019 
Date: 16 June 2019 18:20:48 

I would like to register my objection to the above Local Plan and the LTP4. 

There are no “ Very Special Circumstances “ to use any Green Belt land. 

With Fiddlers Ferry Power station now set to close by March 2020, there is an opportunity to 
develop a plan that should enable all the employment required for Warrington to be sited on 
Brownfield land with good routes already in place. 

It should also be possible to include much needed tree planning around a well planned 
development. 

There is a “ Government proposal “ to cut our Greenhouse Gases to Zero by 2050. We need to 
keep and improve our Green Belt to enable this to happen. Planting trees and looking after 
established ones will help. 

All Green Belt land must be protected and used to enable our target to be met. 

Your sincerely 

Mr. J. A .Cowie 

Nr. Warrington 




